
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
September 11, 2022 

 
Dear Employees of The Mather,  
 
We wanted to inform you that we have learned that two residents who live in Independent Living 
have tested positive for COVID-19. We wish these individuals a speedy recovery.   
 
The Mather is interviewing the individuals to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). 
Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
  
MINOR COLD SYMPTOMS? PLEASE STAY HOME:  
Even if you are experiencing mild symptoms, like a cold or seasonal allergies, please err on the 
side of caution by  

• staying in your home to avoid spreading a virus  
• taking a COVID-19 test. Please contact your personal physician if you have questions 

about at-home tests versus PCR testing.  
 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
 


